
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

June 1, 2009 - Delta Imports, Grand Rapids. Meeting was called to order by 
Dan Phillips at 7:10 pm.  Members present were: Dan Phillips, Amber Door, 

Brenda Hildon-Kaempf, Rick Riley, Arnie Axelrod  
 

Minutes:  Approved by members present 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Approved by members present 
 

Webmaster’ Report:  Michael is still working through some issues.  Grattan 
information has been updated.  

 
Membership Report:  National is having some issues with membership 

reporting.  Here are the figures available at the time of the meeting: 194 

Primary Members, 242 Affiliate Members – total 436.  New Members are: 
Fred Diekman, Jenison ’85 928 

Mike Karluk & Barb Doss, West Olive, ’03 996 
Jim & Pamela Reed, ’70 911S Targa 

Denny Wise, Traverse City, ’84, 911 
Transfers in: 

Clark & tyler Benson, Spring Lake, ’05 GT3 from Southeast MI 
Ola & Agneta Wettergren, Kalamazoo, ’01 996 from Suncoast. 

 
Advertising Report:  Amber has come up with a nice spreadsheet to help 

Ren with knowing what ads to place in the Uber.  
 

Uber:  Ren is hoping to get the latest edition to the printer 6/2  
 

Insurance:  No report.   

 
Driving Events:  

 
Grattan DE – Committee meeting June 25 @ 6:30. 

IROC – June 13 @ Ionia 
 

Old Business:  
 Delta ad in Uber – last one ran in May issue, June to have no Delta ad 

 May DD – 17 cars, many new members, enjoyed by all. 
 

New Business: 
 Nametags - $4 + $1 shipping.  Email Ted Blacklidge with requests. 

 ’09 Gilmore event – June 10. Amber will send an email blast. 



 New ’09 calendars provided to Delta – Dan has created half page calendar 

of WMR events to place on the tables at Delta.  Grattan fliers will also be 
placed on the tables. 

 50th Anniversary –Will need numerous volunteers to ensure a fun and 
successful event.  Ren will put a save the date blurb in the Uber with 

pictures from the Holiday on Wheels (1973). Dan has submitted the form 
to the city of Grand Rapids to enable us to use Caulder Plaza for a 

concours. We’re waiting for approval from the City. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:53pm  
 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon-Kaempf 


